
Post Office Box 960 
Artesia, N M 88211-0960 

Office (575) 748-1288 
Fax(575)746-9539 

RECEIVED OCD 

2010 JUtt 29 P 2- 25 

June 28, 2010 

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL 7009 2820 0004 4193 0409 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Re: SWD-1190 
API #30-015-37312 

Gentlemen: 

This letter will serve as a notice that Mack Energy Corporation is 
requesting approval to use our Romo SWD #1 as a commercial SWD. The 
Romo SWD #1, is located 640 FSL & 2290 FEL, Sec. 7, T17S R29E, Eddy 
County. Water analysis will be provided to the OCD once the Romo SWD #1 is 
open to consumers. 

If you have any questions, please notify Jerry Sherrell at (575)748-1288. 

Sincerely, 

MACK ENERGY CORPORATION 

Jerry W. Sherrell 
Production Clerk 

JWS\dw 


